TO: Blount County Board of Commissioners
FROM: Jeff Headrick, Highway Superintendent
DATE: October 14, 2019

SUBJECT: Recommendation for the Planning Commission

For the consideration of the full commission, | am submitting my
recommendation of the following name for re-appointment on the
Blount County Planning Commission:

Bruce McClellan, Term to Expire 10/2023.
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